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Linda Duff, President 

President’s Letter 

Well this is getting ridiculous, I can’t believe how fast 
this year has gone! I’m sure wondering if it’s me or is 
everyone thinking the same thing? 
Had another great meeting in August. Had a good 
turn out considering it’s summer and everyone taking 
a vacation. 
Lynn designs of the palm tree, water and that and 
little baby patriot what a cutie patootie . Anyway it 
was a lot of fun and I do thank Lynn for the day and 
her time she spent designing and purchasing the 
wood from Tom the wood guy.  
We have a lot of good painting  coming up in the next 
few months and then in December we have our 
Christmas luncheon. Hope everyone is busy painting 
their treasures to bring for our Chinese auction, it’s 
always so much fun to see what everyone brings! 
In January we will be celebrating our second year 
Anniversary of our painting chapter, and they said it 

wouldn’t last � we will be having a pot luck, 
painters do like to eat lol. So mark that on your 
calendar.  
So I’ll wish you all a happy Labor Day! Stay inside 
and keep cool,keep those paint brushes moving

� 
 
Hugs 
Linda 
   

        
 
 
 

 Carol Hechler and Jeanette Seese have started our Members' Gallery at the WWSC. We hope you have 
had a chance to see it, but we still need more items to fill our walls. We are asking you to bring in art that 
you have done to show off your talent! If you want to try to sell it, that's an option. 
We ask that you also provide a 3x5" note card or piece of paper that has your NAME, TITLE OF THE 
WORK (if no title, just write UNTITLED), the MEDIUM and a PRICE (optional). There are several shelves 
that can accommodate plates, boxes, gourds, miniatures, items needing an easel, etc. If we can get 
enough participation, we plan to rotate the artwork periodically. We hope you will contribute to a more 
"artistic" look to our meeting place! 
 

Make sure to stay up with all the latest and 
more detailed info on our website! 
https://www.naturecoastdecorativeartists.com 
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Spring Hill Decorative Artists 
Meeting Minutes  
August, 3, 2019 
 
 
Meeting brought to order by President Linda 
Duff.  Welcome to all , special hello, to Pat Otto.  
 
Pam spoke to us about upcoming classes. 
September is Sun Flowers, water color.  
October is fall subject, Lois. 
November, Hazel.  
December, party, no painting.  
 
Ronnie, working on membership packets. 
Secretary minutes approved. 
Treasury Report, will be in news letter. 
 
Birthday Raffle  made $43.00.  
Gifts from Pam and Hazel.  
 
President reminded all to lock cars and be aware of our 
surroundings when we are leaving center.  
 
It was voted our club to pay for four window blinds.  
 
 Mary D. Thanked all for cards donated.  
 
Raffle: 
Ronnie won Pam’s gift. 
Linda won Carol’s gift.  
 
Adjourned for show and tell.  
 
Respectfully,  
Mary Banks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEETING 
MINUTES 
March, 2019 
Mary Banks, Secretary 

 

Birthday Raffles in September & October 
Jean Thompson – September 
Dottie Ptaszynski – September 
Kay Wells – October 
Ellen Annibali - October 
 

Birthdays in September & October 
Dottie Ptaszynski – 9/6 
Jean Thompson – 9/27 
Georgia Mazanet – 9/30 
Kay Wells – 10/10 
Ellen Annibali – 10/22 

MEMBERSHIP 
 
Jean Thompson 

 

Sad News for Artists 
The Artist's Club is closing and will be 
shutting down their web site.  In their last 
catalog they mentioned that they will be 
having sales until their supplies are gone. In 
addition to a full line of Americana Paint, 
brushes, packets, books and all things paint-
related, they also have a site for free patterns 
to download. They also have some products 
that are difficult to find. It may be worth 
some savings to check out their website at 
www.ArtistsClub.com 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Darla Nolan will be teaching this lovely  
sunflower watercolor. 
 

September 7 Workshop 



  



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
  

August 2019 Photos 
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